
City Council for the City of Grand Junction 
 

Special Meeting 
 

May 19, 2003 
 
 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction convened into special session at 9:23 
p.m. on the 19th day of May, 2003 in the City Auditorium.  Those present were 
Councilmembers Harry Butler, Cindy Enos-Martinez, Bruce Hill, Dennis Kirtland, Bill 
McCurry, Gregg Palmer, and President of the Council Jim Spehar.  Also present were 
City Manager Kelly Arnold, City Attorney Dan Wilson and City Clerk Stephanie Tuin.  
 
Councilmember Cindy Enos-Martinez  moved to go into executive session for the 
purpose of receiving legal advice concerning Grand Mesa Slopes under C.R.S. section 
24-6-402(4)(b).   Councilmember Kirtland seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
The City Council adjourned to the Administration Conference Room for executive 
session at 9:24 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Stephanie Tuin, MMC 
City Clerk 

 
 


